
Did you know that 

your school might be 

able to help? 
We have access to a range of services and potential funds to 

support you and your family. We already support some 

families through our pupil premium scheme but we want you  

to know that we can support you too. 

You can contact Miss Lynne confidentially and 

discreetly either by popping into the office, by 

phone: 01793 852254 or by email: 

admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 


